

13 July 2021

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that I have received the attached letter from H.E. Ms. Anna Karin Eneström, Permanent Representative of Sweden and H.E. Mr. Tarek Ladeb, Permanent Representative of Tunisia, requesting the holding of an informal commemoration in the General Assembly to mark the 60<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the death of former Secretary-General Dag Hammarskjöld.

In this regard, in cooperation with the Permanent Missions of Sweden and Tunisia, I intend to convene an informal commemorative event of the General Assembly on Thursday, 9 September 2021, at 10 a.m., in the General Assembly Hall, UN Headquarters.

The meeting will be open and webcast. A draft program and concept note will be circulated in due course.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Volkan BOZKIR

Marsoghel

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York





July 2, 2021

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the delegations of Sweden and Tunisia, we have the honor to request that your Excellency, during the current 75th session of the General Assembly, convenes an informal commemoration in the General Assembly to mark the 60th anniversary of the death of the Secretary-General Dag Hammarskjöld (1905-1961).

H.E. Mr. Volkan Bozkir President of the General Assembly United Nations, CB-0246 New ork, NY 10017 Email: opga@un.org

Please accept, your Excellency, the assurance of our highest consideration.

H.E. Ms. Anna Karin Eneström

mpil-

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary

Permanent Representative of Sweden to the United Nations

H.E. Mr. Tarek Ladeb

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary

Permanent Representative of Tunisia to the United Nations